

10th July 2025

Dear Families,

We are excited to be invited to the grand opening of the Keyberry Road Subway art project near Sainsburys on **Monday 16th June**. Your child took part in the History Club and they young curators helped to choose the objects which feature in the artwork. The museum have kindly asked us to attend and will provide drinks and snacks and there will be a samba band too! We will leave ASM at 11am and walk to Keyberry Road. We anticipate to be back by 12.45, so will have a slightly later lunch. Please ensure your child wears suitable footwear for walking and has either a coat or a hat, or both - depending on the Great British weather!

Regards,

Mr O'Sullivan

Headteacher





W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



